Subject: Variance for 3050 Lakeview

From: Chet & Carole Pawloski
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 6:15 PM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: Variance for 3050 Lakeview

Chet & Carole Pawloski are in favor of a variance for 3050 Lakeview.

The variance will allow Melissa and Mike Schmidt to park in their new garage instead of their cars being

close to the alleyway which could currently interfere with sanitation vehicles or snowplows. The Schmidt
family needs this renovation to their house in order to stay in the neighborhood they love. We and many
of the other close-by neighbors have enjoyed and benefitted from Mike and Melissa being our neighbors.

Chet & Carole Pawloski, 3069 Hilltop Dr., Ann Arbor 48103



